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The Honorable Bill Huizenga
2232 Rayburn HOB
Washington, DC 20515


Dear Representative Huizenga,

Respect for human life lies at the heart of my faith. God’s dream is for the flourishing of all people.  As such, I urge you to work diligently for an end to hunger, and I thank you for your co-sponsorship of H. Res. 189, which affirms the need for US leadership in providing global nutrition.  

You may recall that H. Res.189 includes the following proclamations.

· Malnutrition is a universal issue that no country in the world can afford to overlook.

· Food security and good nutrition in early childhood saves lives and lays the foundation for healthy physical and cognitive growth and development.

· Progress against global malnutrition must be accelerated.

So, I urge you to give your full support to a $50 million increase in the budget for global nutrition programs. I also ask that you support a budget of $50 million for a Summer EBT program to reduce hunger in families that rely on free and reduced-price school meals during the school year.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The faith community of the Holland/Zeeland area supports both local and international efforts to reduce hunger and poverty.  While these efforts are important, they are no substitute for the systemic reforms and large resource allocations that can only be achieved by our national government.  That’s why your vote is essential.



Your constituent,

Name:							Address:

